
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
February 7, 2017 

11:00 A.M. 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Tuesday, January 30, 2017 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Reimagining the Health Care 
Marketplace for America’s Small Businesses.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. 
on Tuesday, February 7, 2017 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.   
 
The purpose of the hearing is to examine the current health insurance marketplace for small 
firms, review recent difficulties, and explore options to improve access, affordability, and 
consistency in America’s health insurance market.   
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, February 6, 2017 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Joe Hartz, Senior Professional Staff for 
the Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 


